
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
                                   August 26, 2013 
 

 
    1800E1-TN 

Bella Spectra Corporation                            
13762 W State Road 
Suite 81 
Davie, FL 33325-5304 
 
In re: Low Power Television Applications of: 
       Bella spectra Corporation 
       Channel 31, Crozet, VA             
       File number: BNPDTL-20090825ASX 

  Facility Id No.:182297 
     
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  
On January 19, 2010 we sent you a letter stated that your 
proposed facility is located within the West Virginia quiet 
zone.  You were required to notify the Interference Office, 
National Radio Astronomy Observatory, P.O. Box 2, Green Bank, 
West Virginia 24944, Telephone# (304) 456-2011, pursuant to 
Section 73.1030 47 C.F.R of the Commission rules.  You had to 
submit a copy of this notification to the Video Division at the 
same time and you were also required to submit a copy of the 
reply from the National Radio Astronomy Observatory upon receipt 
of the reply.  On February 19, 2010 you submitted a copy of the 
notification. 
 
Up to date, our records show that you have not submitted a copy 
of the reply from the National Radio Astronomy Observatory to 
the Commission. 
 
You are hereby given the opportunity to comply with the above 
mentioned requirement within (30) days from the date of this 
letter.  If not so amended, your application will be considered 
incomplete and subsequently dismissed.     
 
                                                                
                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                         Deputy Chief 
                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 

  


